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Comments: The South Redbird project is problematic because of the bulldozing and skid roads being created,

and the number of trees being cut down. 

 

This kind of decimation does nothing for forest health, and instead allows erosion and invasives to take root. 

 

If you must cut trees, then please focus on cutting down invasives and younger trees, and avoid bulldozing and

skid roads.


